
Motorcyclist in M9 collision
named

Fatal collision, M9 – woman identified

Police  can  now  identify  the  motorcyclist  who  died  in  a
collision that happened near to Junction 1A of the M9 around
1.40pm on Monday of this week.

She  is  41-year-old  Carolyn  Ross,  from  Winchburgh.   The
following  statement  has  been  released  on  behalf  of  her
family:- “Carolyn was a beloved mum, family member and good
friend to all who knew her, and she will be sorely missed.”
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